From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

To: Martinez, Jacquelynn

Subject: FW: Suggested Amendments to STANDARDS FOR INDIGENT DEFENSE SERVICES REVISED CrR 3.1 Stds/CrRLJ
3.1 Stds/JuCR 9.2 Stds
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From: Kelly Norton <Kelly@endelman.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2024 10:41 AM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: RE: Suggested Amendments to STANDARDS FOR INDIGENT DEFENSE SERVICES REVISED CrR
3.1 Stds/CrRLJ 3.1 Stds/JuCR 9.2 Stds
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Hello,
Please reduce public defender caseloads in Washington State.

Right now, Washingtonians are sitting in jail for days, weeks, even months just to get a
lawyer. To fix this crisis, the Washington State Bar Association, relying on high-quality
national research and input from local experts, recommends the Washington Supreme
Court protect Washingtonians’ Constitutional rights by dramatically reducing crushing public
defender workloads.

Again, please reduce public defender caseloads in Washington State.
Thank you,

Kelly Norton
Ballard resident


mailto:kelly@endelman.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification
mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Jacquelynn.Martinez@courts.wa.gov

